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SAFETY CRITICAL REPORT  2014 – 001 – ADDENDUM 
 
Site:   000310 
Address:   Old Lakeshore Road Over Cull Drain Bridge 
Inspected By:  M. Serban 
Original Inspection Date: July 31, 2014 
Addendum:  August 5, 2014 
 
 
Attention:   Robert Williams, Construction Manager 

 
 

Since issuing our original findings for the aforementioned site it has become apparent that the site is at 
the centre of considerable controversy as to its historical significance. 
 
The intention of our original report was to offer an opinion, based on visual observation alone, as to 
what is in the best interest of public safety and cost efficiency for the City of Sarnia. 
 
If the City intends to move forward with an eventual restoration of the existing bridge (a scenario not 
originally considered because of its potential cost) then immediate steps should be taken to reinforce 
the superstructure and remove all loose concrete posing an overhead fall hazard.  This will require a 
detailed third party evaluation if one has not already been undertaken.  In the interim all measures 
possible should be taken to prevent public access near the site. 
 
If you have any questions regarding the contents of this report please do not hesitate to contact the 
undersigned. 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted by; 
 
Engineered Management Systems Inc. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
M. C. Wallrap, P. Eng. 
President 
            Aug. 5 / 2014 


